
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
July 14, 2023 
Missouri Public Service Commission 
Governor Office Building 
200 Madison 
P.O. Box 360 
Jefferson City, MO  65102-0360 
 
Dear Secretary: 
 
Effective July 29, 2023, CenturyLink will implement the third step in the 8YY Access Service reductions 
as mandated in the Federal Communications Commission's October 9, 2020 Report and Order in WC 
Docket No. 18-156, (FCC 20-143), (8YY Access Charge Reform).   

CenturyLink Communications, LLC d/b/a LUMEN Technologies Group PSC Tariff No. 6 concurs with 
CenturyLink Competitive Operating Companies Tariff F.C.C. No. 1, Competitive Access Service Tariff 
for the provision of Carrier Access rates.  Therefore, no tariff revisions are required. 
 
Should you have questions or need additional information regarding this filing, please contact me at 
913-884-1111 or via email. 
 
Sincerely, 

 

 
Christina L. Chushuk 
 
Attachments 
 
c: Office of Public Counsel (e-mail) 
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Christina L. Chushuk 
Government Operations Manager 
Chris.Chushuk@Centurylink.com 

6810 W. 193rd Street 
Stillwell, KS 66085 

Tel: (913) 884-1111 
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